
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 11/25/2013 8:41:02 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: NEB - Draft Safety Culture Definition 

Thanks from NOLA 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

> On Nov 25, 2013, at 21:02, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> You likely have seen this "Draft Safety Culture Framework" released by the Canadian National Energy Board, 
but I wanted to make sure you had it. 

> 
> Regards, 
> Laura 
> 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.eom/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

> <sftycltr-eng.pdf> 
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